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Janet Finch-Saunders (Aberconwy):  Will the Cabinet Secretary provide an update on the works to look into the feasibility of a zebra crossing being installed on the A470 in Glan Conwy? (WAQ76801) 

Ken Skates: We have commissioned the North and Mid Wales Trunk Road Agent to assess the existing crossing point with a view to upgrading the facility.  

The assessment will consider the capacity of the existing crossing and determine the preferred location for a new crossing.  It will also look at the potential footway widths and review the carriageway realignment to determine what changes could be made.

The Agent is aware of the issues at school pick up and drop off times and the activity of children crossing to the school playing fields.

The assessment is expected to be carried out this summer, with a view to progressing to a design in the autumn.
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